
 
 

Information on the Early Admission 2021 (1st round)  
during the COVID-19 outbreak situation  

(Interview cancellation and new schedule) 
 

With reference to Chulalongkorn University Announcement on Admission to the Bachelor of 
Business Administration (International) Program, Chulalongkorn Business School for the academic year 2021 
(Early Admission) dated on 28th October 2020, since the situation of the COVID-19 infection has accelerated 
to a high risk level, and rapidly leading to an increasing number of persons at risk of being infected in 
Thailand. To reduce infection risks for the applicants from density in Bangkok and vicinity the Bachelor of 
Business Administrative (International) hereby announces the cancellation of the interview and amends 
the admission process as follows: 
 
Application Calendar 

Admission Process Previous Schedule New Schedule 

Interview shortlist announcement 26 January 2021 - 
Interview 29 – 31 January 2021 - 
Preliminary selection announcement 8 February 2021 - 
Announcement of selected applicants at 
http://bba.acc.chula.ac.th 

- 8 February 2021 

Enrollment confirmation at 
http://bba.acc.chula.ac.th 

- Before 10 February 2021, 
11:00 a.m. 

 
Selection process 

1) Evaluation criteria for selected applicants 
Each application will be evaluated on the admission criteria and test scores according to requirement 1.3 
by Chulalongkorn Business School 

2) Announcement of selected applicants 
Selected applicants will be announced on 8 February 2021 at http://bba.acc.chula.ac.th. The announced 
number of selected applicants may be greater than the intended number of students to be admitted to 
the program if the last selected applicants have equal test scores. 

3) Enrollment confirmation 
The selected applicants must confirm their decisions for enrollment at http://bba.acc.chula.ac.th before 
10 February 2021, 11:00 a.m. Failure to do so will result in official rejection from the Program, and no more 
applicants will be further selected at any cases.   
 
The remaining admission process and requirements are to follow the Chulalongkorn University 
Announcement on Admission to the Bachelor of Business Administration (International) Program, 
Chulalongkorn Business School for the academic year 2021 (admission) dated on 28th October 2020 

http://bba.acc.chula.ac.th/
http://bba.acc.chula.ac.th/

